

April 3, 2014

Brian Luciano Virginia Beach PBA 2624 Southern Blvd. Suite 202 Virginia Beach, VA 23452-7433

Dear Brian Luciano:

On behalf of the Navy SEAL Foundation, thank you for your contribution of \$1,000.00. Your generosity sends a clear message of unwavering support to our Navy SEALs, Naval Special Warfare community, and their families.

On any given day, throughout the world, SEALs and all members of our Naval Special Warfare (NSW) community put their lives on the line to help keep America safe. As any SEAL will tell you, "The only easy day was yesterday."

Your support has a direct impact on the Foundation's ability to be a cornerstone for our NSW warriors and their families in times of achievement, adversity, and greatest sacrifice. From tragedy assistance and survivor support, to family enrichment and educational opportunities, our programs are specifically designed for the preservation of our force and their families for future generations of freedom.

We continue to develop and refine our programs so that while SEAL warriors and NSW support personnel take the fight to enemy threats in every corner of the globe, they and their families know they will have the best available support here on the home front.

Again, thank you for your generosity! It is greatly appreciated.

With kind regards,

Robin King

Chief Executive Officer Navy SEAL Foundation

Gift Information

Gift Date: 4/2/2014

Gift Description: 2014 General Navy SEAL Foundation Mission

Gift Designation: General Fund

Check Type: Business Check Check Number: 5021 Check Date: 3/1/2014

Gift Amount: \$1,000.00

For federal income tax purposes, the Navy SEAL Foundation confirms it provided no goods or services in exchange for your contribution. The Navy SEAL Foundation's Tax ID # is 31-1728910.